
Decem))er 15, 1976 

Hr. Brian Poley 
Director 
Public Administration Diviaion 
Compensation Drancb 
canadian Building 
219 IAurier Avenue, Weat 
Ottawa, Ontario 
KlP 6:Bl 

Dear Mr. Poley, 

With reference to your letter dated December 6, 1976, in 
which you apprised both parties of the Board'• decision 
with re$peot to our 1975-76 collective agreement, repres-
entatives fr:om AUCB Looal fl and University of British 
Colwnbia r~p~eaentatives met for discussion December 14, 1976. 

During this me.etin9 it became clear that equitable intplement-
atian Qf the Boa~d's decision will require a tac~-finding 
inve•ti9ation and aeveral meeting• between both parties before 
reaohllllendationa can~ put before the bargaining unit for 
ratification. tt i• the opinion of both parties that in light 
of the approaching Chri•tma• •eaeon we will have little time 
available in which to meet the requirement• of the Board. We 
would, at tbia ti.Ile, reapectfully request a time extension. 

As both parties reoeived notification of your deciaion on 
Deoember 6, 1976 we presume our compliance with that decision 
is expeoted by Januuy 4, 1977. It J.• it.he feeling of bo~ 
AUCE Local tl and the Univeraity of Britiah Columbia that we 
would require an exteneion until January 31, 1977. 

Th• consideration given to thi9 matter is {'JJ:e!t.~ly apprec i ated. 

r 
~airl~igh Funston 
Union Organizer, AUCE Local 11 

-----------·-----
Robert Grant 
Director Blllployee Relation• 
univeraity of Britiab COluabia 

001 AUCI Local 11 
oniverai~y •f British Columbia 
David Chapman, AI8 Vancouver 


